FYI To All FC Residents....

No ATVs or dirt bikes are allowed to be driven on the streets or the vacant lots/properties within
Fiddlers Cove. These vehicles are considered to be a safety hazard for our already very busy streets.
This includes trespassers and non-residents as well. Please be advised that KPD will be called for any
infractions and will issue appropriate fines.

An email will follow to all residents from AMSLLC for those who are not on FC FB. It will also be posted
on the new FC Website. The Board thanks you for your support.



